

Headteacher:

Mr Ian Rockey

Tel: 01225 862408

Boswell Road

Lower Westwood

Bradford on Avon

Wiltshire

BA15 2BY

Email: admin@westwood-with-iford.wilts.sch.uk

Website: www.westwoodwithiford.org

17th January 2014

Dear Parents,

Following on from the food tasting session held on Wednesday this week, I would like to ask for some feedback from parents. Mrs B's is a local family firm and not a large catering company like those that we have used in the past. They source their meat locally, mince the meat themselves, and make their own burgers, fish fingers etc. The ladies that served the food this week had also prepared it and take pride in the quality of food that they provide.

Since September we have investigated many options for re-introducing hot meals but due to the small size of our school, many companies have not been prepared to work with us. We are delighted to have found a catering company who are prepared to supply to us and to offer such great quality at an incredibly good price of £2.50 per meal.

Please could you complete the feedback slip below and return it to the school office as soon as possible? We intend to make a decision about school meals before the February holiday, with a view to offering them on our return at the end of February if there is sufficient interest.

Kind regards,

Helen Evans

Admin and Finance Officer

I intend to order (quantity) of school meals per week.
I will not be ordering school meals.
I would like to know more – please add your comments below/overleaf.
Name (optional)